
 I am excited to be standing for election to the OCNI Board of Directors. Through my 

current role as Manager, Nuclear Strategy and Business Development with Aecon 

Nuclear, I am committed to the advancement of the nuclear industry in Canada, the 

United States and abroad. Aecon Nuclear is one of the largest nuclear contractors in 

Canada, allowing me to bring the perspective from both a nuclear supplier, and a 

large procurer of nuclear services and equipment in the market.  

 

I share OCNI’s objective to promote a robust nuclear power industry and would 

welcome the opportunity to support the growth of OCNI member organizations. It is an exciting time to 

be in the nuclear industry, and I believe there are opportunities for OCNI to help members create value 

across all phases of the nuclear lifecycle; from continuing to support asset management of the existing 

fleet and developing modern waste management and decommissioning strategies, to taking a lead role 

in nuclear innovation such as the production of isotopes, supporting a hydrogen economy with clean 

nuclear power, and deployment of Small Modular Reactors.  

 

Having worked at Ontario Power Generation for nearly 20 years, I would also bring both a utility and 

private sector perspective to the Board. In addition to various roles supporting nuclear, I have a strong 

background developing a variety of clean energy technologies, including hydroelectric, solar and energy 

storage and have prior experience working on committees and task teams with renewable energy 

associations (e.g., Ontario Waterpower Association, Energy Storage Canada) providing me with a solid 

understanding of the overall energy landscape.  

 

As an OCNI Board member, I would provide strong support to the advancement of OCNI’s Diversity and 

Inclusion initiatives to increase diversity in the nuclear supply chain and workforce. I have first-hand 

experience developing large scale energy projects in partnership with Indigenous communities and 

would leverage my experience developing Indigenous engagement plans and strategies for Indigenous 

business, employment, and training opportunities.   

 

There are great opportunities ahead for the nuclear industry in Canada and abroad. I look forward to the 

opportunity to represent OCNI members, forging strong connections among members and customers 

and continuing growth in OCNI while further building a thriving nuclear supply chain through innovation 

and leadership. 


